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From: Colonel R. W. Shoebridge, ADC

Q6 G 2 8B

Telephone: 08-89802303 Deputy Commander(J0O1)
Facsimile: 08-89411966 Headquarters Northern Command
LARRAKEYAH NT 0820
44 December 1996

The Honourable Shane L. Stone, MLA
Chief Minister

Parliament House

DARWIN NT 0800
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Thank you for your generosity in hosting dinner for Jill and | last Wednesday
evening. To say that we were flattered by the honour and your kind words would be an
understatement. We have enjoyed our short time in the Top End and you can be assured
that we will happily be NT ‘diplomatic reps’ when we move south in January.

I will take up your willingness to talk at Staff College and will be in touch early in
the year to determine some possible dates.

Thank you again. We had a great time - Gallipoli old boys know how to have a
good time!
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